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City of Bynum
PO Box 8 ∙ 106 Saylor St.
Bynum, TX  76631
254-623-4400
CityOfBynum@gmail.com
Web Site: Bynum.myruralwater.com

07/03/24

Hello Resident of Bynum, Tx

The City Hall & Water Dept. will be closed on Thursday, July 4th in observation of Independence Day. We will resume normal business hours on Friday, July 5th 2024 at 8:30 a.m. Hope everyone has a happy an safe 4th. 

Republic Trash company will be running as usual on Thursday, July 4th,  2024. Please remember to set trash cans out and as always to make sure all trash is in a trash bag for sanitary purposes. Thank you for your understanding.

Thank you, 
Mickey Runion 
City Secretary 
254-623-4400
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